From: Shun-Ken Hui [mailto:jhui@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 6:33 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Book Donations

Mr. Berlin,

We have received roughly 4,000 books donated to us this year, of which 61 boxes (about 1,200 books) were left over from our recent book sale and will be shipped to Better World Books soon. Please let me know if you have any questions about this. Thanks.

Jacqueline Hui
Branch Manager
Chicago Public Library
